
 

 

 

 

 

          Phone: 0421 625 582   (Wed- Fri)  9am– 2pm   

“We are a Child Safe Parish”  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lest we forget    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Parish Newsletter                   
St Augustine’s & St Peter’s 

Parish Office:                    

Leonie Bird P: 0421 625 582                        

Emails:                                              
daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au                     

creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Safeguarding Officer:                 

Leonie Bird    

Parish Priest:                        

Fr Gary A Jones                                 

Mobile: 0419 986 308 

 

 Parish School Principal:   

St Michael’s: Ethan Corfee. 

St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan.  

Recent Death: 

Mary Bell (Creswick) 

Sr Monica Butler 

 

Anniversaries:  Apr 25th —May 1st  

 

Creswick– Elizabeth Lenaghan,  

Jack Dixon, Joseph Van der Linden, 

John Scholten, Joseph Vleugel. 

 

Daylesford–  Jack Dixon,               

Bruce Mawby, Jack Ragatz,                

Ceanne Green, Ronald Kilmartin,          

Iris Tinetti, Betty Massingham,            

Patricia Upham, David Baxter,             

Dan Nield, Anthony McNamara. 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

                  

                 Mable McAdle                                                 

                      Klara Sallai 

                 Dianne Howard 

                 Noel Howard 

Anzac Day is a deep & complex event in the            

Australian psyche. 

We pick up the themes, nuances & mood in our mass 

today. 

It is a martyr’s day when we commemorate the         

sacrifice of the fallen & honour those who gave their 

life that we might live. 

It is a commemoration of the dead when we            

commend those who have died in war to the Lord,          

especially members of our own families. 

It is prayer for peace because all war is horrible no 

matter what heroism reveals.  

It is a day of national identity, an Australian ‘coming 

of age’ a decade and a half after the formation of the 

commonwealth. 

It is a story of victory in defeat, survival, and life in 

the face of overwhelming odds. 



 

ROSTER FOR:  Sunday  May 2nd   ST AUGUSTINE’S ST PETER’S 

Welcomer Tony, Carol V Brian D 

Commentator Bernie T N/A 

Sacristan N/A Carol 

Special Minister Alastair Volunteer 

Reader Kevin S Volunteer 

Offertory Tony, Carol V Volunteers 

Data Projector/Ipad Music Katrina M/Neil D Sandra W 

Collectors Volunteers Brian D & Volunteers 

                 ST AUGUSTINE’S CRESWICK 

                  Weekday—Tuesday 10am  

                 Weekend– Sunday 8.30am 

 

                ST PETER’S DAYLESFORD 

                Weekday– Friday 10am  

                 Weekend– Sunday 10am 

We welcome into our Parish Community of  St Peter’s 

Daylesford for the Sacrament of Baptism today  

 

Savannah Louise de Sachau. 
 

 

DIOCESEAN NEWS 

Mass Counts 2021 

The national count of Australia will be conducted throughout Australia during 2021.  This count 

will be conducted over the first 4 consecutives Sundays in May. 
 

Diocesan Liturgical Commission Membership 

The Diocesan Liturgical Commission is currently seeking new members from all areas of the dio-
cese.  Membership is for an initial term of three (3) years with the option of two further terms (3 
years per term). The Commission meets five times per year in Ballarat. Video linking facilities are 
available for meetings.   All members of the Commission must hold a current Working with Chil-
dren check or VIT (Victorian Institute of Teaching) registration.  The Charter of the Liturgical 
Commission is available from the diocesan website https://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/services
-agencies-2/pastoral/liturgy-sacraments/diocesan-liturgical-commission/.  Expressions of inter-
est can be forwarded to liturgy@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

https://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/services-agencies-2/pastoral/liturgy-sacraments/diocesan-liturgical-commission/
https://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/services-agencies-2/pastoral/liturgy-sacraments/diocesan-liturgical-commission/
mailto:liturgy@ballarat.catholic.org.au

